Dear Parent of Junior & Senior Students:

Federal and State Legislation plus a policy established by the Kit Carson School Board of Education and authorize the release of names and address of students to Armed Forces recruiting Officers.

The recruiting services have requested this information in order to inform students about scholarship programs, tuition assistance, and other educational and vocational training opportunities available from the military. Service in any branch of the Armed Forces is an employment and education alternative which high school graduates have today.

Federal, State and District regulations specify that the name and address of your son or daughter will be released to the recruiting services unless you notify us in writing to the contrary. Please complete and return form attached to this letter to the school no later than Wednesday, Aug., 27th if you do not want the information released about your son or daughter. Unless we received the non-released form, the name of your son or daughter will be released.

If we can be of help, please call us any time.

Sincerely,

Superintendent, Mr. Robert Framel

Pohr Letal

If you do not want your son or daughter's name and address released to the armed forces recruiting services, return this form to school no later than Wed., Aug. 27th, 2015.

Do Not release to the Military Recruiting Service the name and address of:

V.	
Please print full name of student	
Street Address	
City, State, and Zip Code	
High School Now Attending	
Parent / Guardian	Date

In case there is a difference of opinion between parent/guardian and the student is 18 years old or older, we will use student jurisdiction after we verify legal age.